
Testing, Talent, and Exciting Events
Ahead!

Greetings Wolves Families!

March is here, bringing a
season of growth, learning,
and exciting activities at
BBCA! One highlight this
month is Read Across
America Week, where we’ll
celebrate the joy of reading
with fun daily themes
inspired by Dr. Seuss. Be
sure to check out the
newsletter for all the details
so your child can join in the
fun!

In this edition of Notes from
the Den, you’ll also find
important dates to
remember, information on
upcoming achievement
testing, and all the
information you need about
our BBCA Talent Show—

we can’t wait to see our
students showcase their
God-given gifts! Plus, we’ve
included key reminders and
events to keep you informed
as we move through the
month.

We’re grateful for the
continued partnership of our
BBCA families as we support
our students in growing
academically, spiritually, and
creatively. Let’s make this
month a great one!

3/3 - 3/7
Read Across
America Week

3/4
Talent Show
6 pm

3/6 - 3/7
Fine Arts
Competition

3/15
HS Prom

3/17 -3/28
IOWA/CogAT
Testing

3/19
Report Cards
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Read Across America Literary Celebration: March 3-7

Get ready for a Seuss-tastic week as we celebrate Read Across America from March 3-7! Each
day will feature a fun Dr. Seuss-inspired theme to promote a love for reading and creativity.
Be sure to check out our infographic below for the daily themes and how students can
participate. Academy students who choose not to dress according to the theme must wear
their regular school uniform. Let’s make this a week full of rhymes, imagination, and a love for
books!



High School Prom

Tickets for High School Prom
are now available for purchase
in the office. Pricing is as
follows:

$50 for a single ticket
$75 for a couple

To ensure attendance, all
tickets must be purchased, and
Prom Attendance Agreements
submitted by Thursday, March
13.

Fine Arts Competition

Get ready to cheer on our
talented students as they
prepare to showcase their skills
at the Georgia Association of
Christian Schools Fine Arts
Competition in McDonough,
GA, on March 6th and 7th.

Students from 6th to 12th
grades will be competing in a
wide array of categories,
including textiles, crafting,
woodworking, photography,
and more. 

Book Fair

BBCA’s Online Book Fair is
now underway!
 Through March 9th you have
the opportunity to shop for
amazing books and support
our school at the same time! A
wide selection of titles will be
available for all ages, so be
sure to check it out here!

Go Green for Good
Scores! 

To kick off testing week with a
little luck, all students may wear
green on St. Patrick’s Day,
Monday, March 17 (within dress
code, of course). 

Let’s start the week with bright
minds, big goals, and a touch of
Irish spirit! 

Achievement
Testing

Students in 1st-10th grades
will participate in
Achievement Testing from
March 17-28. 

To help your children do their
best, please ensure they:

Get plenty of rest each
night
Eat a healthy breakfast
Arrive on time each
morning

Attendance is crucial during
testing, as make-up
opportunities are extremely
limited. 

March Highlights

https://readyletsread.com/store/bbca/
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BBCA Talent Show - March 4

Join us for an exciting evening at the BBCA
Talent Show on March 4th. 

The Sanctuary doors will open at 5:30 pm
and the show begins at 6 pm. 

Admission is $5 per person (children 3 and
under are free). Tickets can be pre-
purchased in the main office. Concessions
will be available.

During the show, audience members will
have the chance to participate in the Voter’s
Choice Box fundraiser. Each act will provide
a decorated box with a slot for collecting
votes, which will be in the form of monetary
donations. The act with that raises the most
money will be the winner.

Additionally, parents and loved ones can
purchase special messages to be announced
during the show for $5 each. The
personalized message are up to 50 words.
Order forms and payments must be
submitted to the office by March 3rd.

We look forward to a fun-filled evening of
talent and entertainment—come support our
amazing students!

All performers must be ready and in their
assigned rooms by 5:00 pm. 

Thank you for reading!

https://mybbca.org/
https://www.facebook.com/mybbca
https://www.instagram.com/biblebaptistchristianacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100076611889914

